
Regular Meeting. 
Parks Commission   October 4, 2021 - 4:30 p.m. 
City Hall 
 

Present:  C. Martinson, J. Fryc, T. Urbanski, J. Badger  
Absent:  J. Anderson, T. Krohn, M. Krick 
Staff:   C. Peterson, K. Stedman, R. Biebl, A. Chalberg 
Others:  E. Bates, K. Kolodge, S Krikava 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes of the August 2, 2021 regular meeting were presented. Motion to approve by Urbanski 2nd by Badger, motion 
carried 4-0. 
 
COMMUNITY ED  
E. Bates reported Beach hours may be adjusted next year to 12-6, Erin will present to the commission the expense report 
for the Beach at the next meeting. Kim Miens will attain lifeguard training certificate later this year.  Community Ed has 
contacted CAHA about using Northwoods for a Free Fun and Skate.  Tentative date is April 16, 2022.  Shannon Krikava 
spoke about possible fundraising or grants to help with construction of new playground for ECFE.  They would like to see 
a fenced in area like Ashley’s playground but with equipment comparable to Riverfront Park at Dunlap.   
 
CITY STAFF REPORT  
Staff reported Ashley’s playground install started today.  Spafford Campground closed today, parks staff will begin 
winterizing next week.  Parks staff winterized the irrigation at the athletic fields.  Staff recommended only opening 
Dunlap Island and Sunnyside warming houses this winter.  Rink data from 2019/2020 shows little use at Athletic and 
Pinehurst.  
 
ADDITIONAL NOTES 
Commissioner John Fryc announced he will be stepping down from the Parks Commission effective December 1st. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
The next meeting to be held November 1, 2021 - 4:30 p.m. (City Hall) 
On motion duly carried by a unanimous yea vote of all members present, the Parks Commission adjourned. 
 
 
      _________________________________________ Secretary 


